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Arlington Conservation Commission
Removal of Invasive Plant Species.

To whom it may concern,

In coordination with the landscape services provided to the Town of Arlington
as part of the design and construction of the Arlington High School, Crosby
Schlessinger Smallridge, LLC will work with the Arlington Conservation
Commission to provide specifications for the project contractor to remove invasive
species along the Mill Brook stream bank (adjacent to the proposed parking lot
and access drive) within the limits of work for this project. This work will include
one site visit to identify invasive plant species to be removed, photo
documentation and a draft specification submitted to the Arlington Conservation
Commission for review. Prior to the visit, we are assuming that the Conservation
Commission will provide us with any information regarding acceptable invasive
plant removal treatments so that our work will be in keeping with the practices in
Arlington. As invasive plant removal is an ongoing maintenance issue — it will be
important to understand the Conservation Commission’s expectations with regard
to the contractor responsibilities so that that can be stated in the project

specifications.



